
 

 

 

Buzzy Bees 1 & 2 

April 2025 Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents, 

Spring has sprung, and the Buzzy Bees have planted flower and vegetable seeds in the garden! 

With a little luck and faith, we will see a bountiful crop a few months from now. Speaking of 

luck, St. Patrick’s Day was giggly fun with a special visit from Miss Molly, and the children found 

golden coins and treats left behind by a leprechaun in our hallway! 

This month we will be traveling to Poland! Our themes are Earth Day, the Easter Story, Easter, 

& May Crowning. Our letters of study are V, W, & X, along with number review. We are excited 

to also learn about the lifecycle of a butterfly! All classes will experience firsthand having 

butterfly chrysalises in their classroom. Once the butterflies have come out of their chrysalis, 

we will release them into our garden. 

Kindness Gotchas for the month of March; Thank you Seth, Heba, Quinn, and Eli for being good 

helpers with cleaning up. Thank you friends! 

Spring Blessings, 

Ms. Fitts  & Mrs. Sebring 

Important Dates to Remember: 

4/4 HALF DAY: 11:55 p/up 

4/17 HALF DAY: 11:55 p/up 

4/18-4/25 Easter Break 

4/28 School Resumes 


